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Parliamentary Joint Committee on Corporations and Financial Services 

CORPORATIONS AMENDMENT (IMPROVING OUTCOMES FOR LITIGATION 
FUNDING PARTICIPANTS) BILL 2021 

Attorney-General’s Department 

 

 
Hearing date:  12 November 2021 

Question date:  15 November 2021 

Question type:  Written 
 

Senator Deborah O'Neill asked the following question: 

Did the Treasury, the AGD, the Treasurer or the Attorney-General have any engagement with 
the US Chamber Institute for Legal Reform or Stuart Clark in relation to the measures in this 
bill prior to the publication of the exposure draft? If so, please provide details. 

The response to the Senator’s question is as follows: 
 
No. 
 
On 1 June 2021, the Treasurer and Attorney-General jointly released a consultation paper on 
recommendation 20 of the Parliamentary Joint Committee on Corporations and Financial 
Service’s inquiry. The US Chamber for Legal Reform provided a submission to this 
consultation.  
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